Legal Advertisement

Request for Qualifications (RFQ)
Energy Management Services

The Town of Bourne, MA seeks Statements of Qualifications from qualified providers interested in
implementing a comprehensive, performance-based, Energy Management Services Program with
guaranteed energy savings at certain municipal buildings and facilities. The Town of Bourne intends,
pursuant to G.L. c. 25A § 11j, to select and enter into an Energy Savings Performance Contract with
the most highly qualified Respondent. All Respondents shall be certified by the Division of Capital
Asset Management and Maintenance (DCAMM) as eligible to provide Energy Management Services
and not debarred from bidding under G.L. c. 149 § 44C or any other applicable law.

Firms interested in obtaining a copy of the RFQ should contact the Town’s owner’s agent, Beth
Greenblatt at bgreenblatt@beacon-llc.com. Sealed Responses are to be submitted to the Office of
Town Administrator located at 24 Perry Avenue, Buzzards Bay, MA 02532-3441 by no later than
September 20, 2021 at 3:00 PM ET. A Mandatory Pre-Response Zoom Conference is scheduled on
August 19, 2021 at 9:00 AM ET. Only those Respondents, or a member of the Respondent’s team that
participate in the Mandatory Pre-Response Zoom Conference will be permitted to submit a Response.
To obtain Zoom meeting credentials, Respondents must R.S.V.P. to Beth Greenblatt at
bgreenblatt@beacon-llc.com and copy Mr. Anthony Schiavi, at aschiavi@townofbourne.com by no
later than August 17, 2021.

The Town of Bourne reserves the right to reject any or all proposals in whole or in part, and to waive
irregularities and informalities, when in its sole discretion it is deemed to be in the best interest of the
Town and to the extent permitted by law.



